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Message from the President & CEO
Dear Member,
 
 
 
In 2024, we navigated a landscape filled with both unique challenges and thrilling
opportunities, emerging stronger and wiser together. Whether you've been a
treasured part of the Members Plus family for years or have just joined us on this
journey, we deeply appreciate your loyalty and the trust you place in us.
 
The holiday season is a time for reflection, gratitude, and embracing the spirit of
giving. It’s a moment to gather with loved ones and extend kindness and generosity
to those in need. At Members Plus, we hold two core beliefs close to our hearts:
prioritizing your financial well-being and championing the power of community
support.
 
I am delighted to announce that we have upheld these values this year, and it’s all
thanks to you. Your steadfast trust empowers us to make a meaningful impact in our
community.
 
As the holidays approach, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for your
partnership and extend my warmest holiday wishes. On behalf of our Board of
Directors, management team, and our exceptional staff, we wish you a joyous
holiday season and a new year filled with health, prosperity, and peace!
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
John J. Murphy
President & CEO
  

Holiday Closure Schedule
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Our main office and all branch locations will be closed on the holidays listed below:

Christmas Eve - December 24, 2024: Open until 12:00 p.m.
Christmas Day - December 25, 2024
New Year’s Eve - December 31, 2024: Open until 12:00 p.m.
New Year’s Day - January 1, 2025

Holiday Tree Lightings

Medford, Everett and Plymouth all participated in their community Christmas Tree
Lightings! Our staff are thrilled to share the holiday spirit with their communities. 



Holiday Toy Drive

The MPCU community participated in the annual Toy Drive again, donating to Mass
BADGE, Toys for Tots, and more! We want to extend a HUGE thank you to our

members and supporters for all the donated toys. With your help, we donated many
toys to families in time for the holidays, sharing joy and fun around! Thank you for

your incredible support!



Latest from the MPCU Blog

Reduce Fraud this Holiday Season with
These Tips
During the holiday season, consumers are more susceptible to various forms of
fraud. The best way to reduce fraud is to understand red flags and stay a step
ahead of scammer. The most common form of fraud found in the banking industry is
a result of social engineering: this is when a fraudster impersonates your financial
institution to trick you into sharing their account credentials, which are then later
used for account takeover.
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Read the Entire Article

Questions? Visit our Contact Us page to get in touch.

Members Plus Credit Union, 29 High Street, Medford, MA 02155, 781-905-1500
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